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Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. We’ve had another 
fantastic week at Anglesey Primary, full of exciting 
activities and opportunities for our children. Here are 
some key updates and reminders: 

Assemblies and Learning Themes 
This week in assembly, we shared the story of the golden 
thread, focusing on respect, kindness, and caring. Next 
week, our theme will be Valuing Others. To symbolise 
this, we will use a key as an object of reference, 
representing unlocking possibilities and potential. Please 
ask your children about these themes and how they 
connect to their learning. 

Parents’ Evening 
Thank you to all the parents who attended Parents’ 
Evening this week. We appreciate your support and 
feedback. Moving it to Thursday was part of our efforts 
to promote work-life balance for staff, and we welcome 
your thoughts on this. Having it early in the term allows 
us to maintain regular communication with you, 
especially with Ramadan approaching in the next half 
term. 

Rock Steady Music Day 
On Wednesday, 29th January, we’re excited to host Rock 
Steady Music in school. Children will get the chance to 
be a “rockstar” for the day, exploring their musical 
talents. It promises to be an unforgettable experience! 

Attendance Update 
This week’s overall attendance was 
94.1%. Congratulations to 4FD for achieving 100% 
attendance! Let’s continue working together to improve 
attendance across the school. 

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we are 
building a nurturing and inclusive environment where 
every child can thrive 

Dates for your Diary 

• RS visit to Sutton Park – Monday 

27th January 

• RP visit to Sutton Park – Tuesday 

28th January 

• RMc visit to Sutton Park – 

Thursday 30th January 

• Rocksteady Day (music)– 

Wednesday 29th January 

• Reception height and weight 

checks – Thursday 30th January 

• Y6 height and weight checks – 

Tuesday 4th February 

• Y2 visit to The Alex Theatre for 

pantomime – Friday 7th February 

• Half term week – Monday 17th 

February to Friday 21st February 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-

bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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january Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-

school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-
2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd 
  

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
                                                                                   Answer C: Social engineering 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd


 

 

 

the s&l base anD oak visit the brighouse 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It looks like they all had a great time; I know the teachers did. A big thank you to the teachers who went 
and stayed the night with the children.  
 
 
More photos here: 
 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 
 
 

https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/


 

Charlie’s visit! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in Willow met Charlie, Mrs Rose’s tortoise as we have been reading a book called Space 

Tortoise. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

a very busy tortoise! 

Charlie also visited breakfast club this week… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

falConry visit to reCePtion 

This week the children in Reception had the opportunity to see and handle birds bought in by Falconry 
UK.  
 

 
                                                                                             
 
 
                                                                                                     More photos here: 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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neW Parent governor aPPointMent 

Hello, 

My name is Murrium and I have been appointed as your new school parent governor. 

I am really passionate about helping to make a difference in our children’s lives. I believe 

our children are the future. By being involved in the school, I want to contribute and give back 

to the school and the community. 

I am in the playground every day, feel free to approach me. 

 

 

 
 
 

year grouP CurriCuluM 

You can see this half term’s curriculum overviews on our website for each year group.  
There is a brief overview of what your child is learning this half term. 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/year-group-curriculum-overviews-2/ 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

sChool gaMes 
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Pupils from Y3 took part in the School Games at Nechells Wellbeing Centre this week. A big thank you to 
Mrs Patterson, Mr Khan, Mr Hoq and Mrs Uredi for ensuring it was a success. 
 
 


